Sharon Craig

From: Planning

Sent: 19 July 2021 10:25

To: Planning

Subject: FW: REDACTING AND UPLOADING 8 Back Lane, Rimington
Categories: xRedact & Upload

Forwarded by Jane

Sent: 16 July 2021 16:16
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: 8 Back Lane, RimingtonDear Mr Taylor,

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recoghize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Mr Ben Taylor
Dear Mr Taylor

Thank you for your letter of 25th June informing us of progress on Planning Application No: 3/2021/0642.

Any extension to the porch at no. 8 will

just make turning that bit tighter.

My comment is that it is a pity to try to squash more building into an already small housing estate, when this
pandemic has shown how much people value space around their houses. | hope that consideration to these needs
will be taken into account in future development in the village, or other rural areas.

In any future developments, may | suggest you make sure there is room for a minimum of 2 cars per household,
plus space for visitors and access for builders ete..

Yours faithfully,



